
I am absolutely in favor of expelling Representative Mike Nearman.

The actions you take now will set a standard for the future. Expelling a lawmaker is unprecedented and it is called for now because 
Rep. Nearman’s dangerous and disorderly conduct is unprecedented as well.  We have never had a lawmaker blatantly violate the 
law and collude with armed extremists.  Passage of HR 3 should not be a partisan issue and I appreciate that members of both 
caucuses have called on Rep. Nearman to resign or be expelled. Any lawmaker - regardless of party - who colludes with those who 
would break our laws and put the safety of people at risk - should lose their right to serve.
There should be consequences for this egregious behavior.  Thank you and I hope this bill passes.


